
Star of the Week in Bluebell Class is Karam! Karam used 
his ‘Fred Fingers’ to write a brilliant descriptive sentence 
about Sid, the cat from our book of the week. As well as 
this, Karam always has impeccable manners and is a 
caring and popular member of Bluebell Class. Well done, 
Karam!   
 
In Daisy Class, our Star of the Week is Elyette. She has 
been setting a great example for her friends by being a 
kind and caring member of the class. Keep it up, Elyette! 
 
Star of the Week in Sunflower Class is Maximo. We have 
been learning about how transport has changed over time 
and learned about when the first car was invented, then 
designed our own cars for the future. Maximo thought 
carefully about what the world would need an included a 
magnet on his car to collect and recycle rubbish. Very  
impressive thinking, Maximo!  
 
In Poppy Class, the Star of the Week is Rayhan for  
sharing his fantastic knowledge about Jumu'ah with the 
class and helping us to understand all the traditions in  
Islamic religion.   
 
In Carnation Class, the Star of the Week is Antoine.  
Antoine has been making great improvements in Literacy 
and is pushing himself to do better. During World Book 
Day he wrote a fantastic story on his favourite book 
(Fantastic Mr Fox) which I really enjoyed reading. Well done, Antoine, keep it up!                       
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This week Adam has started to write an  
adventure story and has included fantastic 
writing techniques such as sentence starters 
and metaphors. Well done Adam, keep it up!  
 
Kasey has received a Headteacher Award 
this week for using his Fred Fingers to sound 
out green words and creating an excellent 
piece of writing for his Weekend News. 
Great work, Kasey! 


